Frances Saylor Memorial Scholarship

The Frances Saylor Memorial Scholarship was established in
her honor for being a long-time educator in the Fort Morgan RE-3
School District. She, her family and friends wish to give this
$850.00 award to a person who is planning to pursue a degree in
education. Preference will be given to a person who is wanting to
become an elementary education teacher.

Every graduating senior of Fort Morgan High School will be
eligible for consideration, regardless of race, creed, color or
religious preference upon receipt of proper application.

Application Procedure

1. The application should contain:
a. Application Form
b. Personal handwritten letter outlining goals and objectives
for the future.
c. One letter of recommendation written by an adult familiar
with your career goals.
d. Official Transcript of high school courses and grades.

2. Applicants selected as finalists will be invited for a personal
interview in April. At this time the applicant will be asked
questions regarding strengths/weaknesses, past honors and
future expectations.

3. Completed Scholarship Applications are due to Mrs. Fowler
in the Counseling Office on or before April 25, 2016.

4. Questions concerning the scholarship or application should
be directed to Virginia Shaver, 970-867-0545 or e-mail
v.shaver1947@outlook.com.



Frances Saylor Scholarship Application Form

Name
Last First Middle
Address
Street City County State
Telephone
Date of Birth

List any activities, organizations, offices, committees and honors that have
been important to you.

Check one statement below, which indicates your financial ability to attend
the institution of your choice.

will not be able to attend college without financial aid

will probably attend college but will need some financial aid

will be able to attend college without financial aid

You may wish to attach a statement concerning your financial
circumstances as they relate to attending the educational institution of your
choice.



Name two individuals than than relatives who may be contacted that would
serve as personal references for you:

Name:

Position:
Address:
Phone:

Name:

Position:
Address:

Phone:

This Scholarship is being administered through The Fort Morgan Retired
School Employees Association—Wayne Bruch, President, Clair Leibhart,
Vice-President, Rich Biren, Treasurer and Virginia Shaver, Secretary.



